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Plenary Roads Denver Team Volunteers at Marshall Fire Donation Center 

US 36 operator worked with partners to ensure roadway was safe  
and passable during and after devastating fire  

 
DENVER, Feb. 23, 2022—Plenary Roads Denver (PRD) team members are volunteering this 
week to help organize and distribute donations to victims of the Marshall Fire. As part of the 
fire recovery efforts, PRD worked with the Boulder Office of Emergency Management and was 
provided the opportunity to volunteer at a donation site at Flatirons Mall.  
 
The center is operated by Adventist Community Services Disaster Relief and A Precious Child. 
Spark the Change Colorado is providing volunteer management and filling as many as 80 
volunteer shifts per day to keep the site open.  
 
The donations site is located in the former Nordstrom, between Dick’s Sporting Goods and 
Macy’s. Donations are no longer being accepted; however, those looking to contribute can visit 
this updated Needs List. For more information about donations and to volunteer, call 720-574-
2300 or visit this site: Colorado Responds. 
 
Immediately following the fire, PRD worked with its partners – the High-Performance 
Transportation Enterprise (HPTE), the Colorado Department of Transportation and the Regional 
Transportation District – to ensure the roadway remained open and safe for emergency 
services and residents. PRD operates and maintains US 36 and US 36 express lanes between 
Denver and Boulder, as well as the I-25 Central Express Lanes. 
 
 
About Plenary Roads Denver: 
Plenary Roads Denver (PRD) is a Denver-based consortium of industry leading firms established 
to efficiently deliver improvements to the US 36 corridor. By creating a team of experts from 
each part of the infrastructure industry, PRD is able to ensure an integrated roadway, bus rapid 
transit system and bikeway that serve the needs of all residents. PRD is led by Plenary Americas, 
a long-term investor, developer and operator of public infrastructure projects in the United 
States and Canada. Plenary's U.S. headquarters is in Los Angeles. It has additional offices in 
Denver, Tampa, and across Canada. 
 
 

https://docs.google.com/document/d/19NCYK-ZJwW_5elixOXxb1cEqi4KRFoQCNhAOHdc9jTs/edit
https://www.coloradoresponds.org/volunteer.html
https://www.codot.gov/programs/high-performance-transportation-enterprise-hpte
https://www.codot.gov/programs/high-performance-transportation-enterprise-hpte
https://www.codot.gov/
http://www.rtd-denver.com/
http://www.rtd-denver.com/

